
Mukwonago Wrestling Club 

Board Meeting 

February 22, 2016 

 

 Treasurer Report – Shane – we will revisit this later since Shane is not 

present. 
 

 Picture Night - post comments – Kevin W.  Next time, come do group picture and 

then do individual. Reverse than the way we did it this year. We make about 

$100. 

 

 Post Mukwonago Tournament review 

o Set up/tear down – less of Mukwonago mats and more of state mats if 

possible. Set up was fine, tear down was slim. 

o Weigh ins –Randy. Do we need more than one scale? Saturday weigh in, 

can start on Friday night. Higher level club weighed in on Thurs night and 

didn’t enter weights into trackwrestling.com 

o Signage -Paul. Good, vote to get boards laminated to keep year to year. 

Need to have North and South gym written out. Can make the arrows 

ourselves. 

o Bracket  /  Awards location - liked projector in hallway. Need to have 

wrestlers (kids) let us know they are forfeiting matches. A lot of kids not 

showing for matches. Go back to assigning mats and move second session 

to noon. Number of wrestlers – reduce to 500 and revisit this number later. 

o Concessions –  Denise. Need to go elsewhere for pizzas. Crossroads or 

Mario’s are options. Let’s try to get volunteers at sign up in fall. Need to 

explain why we are doing it this way. Lack of volunteer sign up prior to 

tournament. Look at hiring high school kids next year and up price for 

Mukwonago kids to $15 due to lack of volunteer help. 

o Food drive – Kevin B.  Went well. We received less food than last year and 

more monetary donations. Also received less expired food donations. 

o Mat Sponsors – Kelly. Let’s put sponsor opportunity on website. When you 

register in fall you will see this and have the option - Would you like to 

potentially like to sponsor a mat? 

o Trophies next year- Jason S. Hard plastic.  

o Wrestling room- There was lack of communication on what time the room 

was to be locked at up. There will be a better process for next year 

o Volunteer process - need a check in process. Volunteers were unsure of 

where to go and who to check in with for their shift. 



o Officials- sending them another check for $25 extra for working extra hours. 

Have a room for the officials next year? Ken and Coach Q will be in charge  

o High school kids (take their phone)- will take phones if they are seen with 

them. Will give them back at the end of tournament.  

o Mat assignment 

 

 Mini Grizzly discussion- all set, getting forms in. keep asking. First group.  

 Middle school sign up – no one showed this year- Perry Benn showed, new 
middle school kids need to show up. 

 

 Regional Qualifier 
o Club Help (Mukwonago Hosts Satellite weight in) weigh in and 1 table. 4-6 

parents helping in oak creek. 1 table in Oconomowoc. 
o Regional Party update- we’re all booked.  Jason will send out flyer. 
o  Gift card for Ken - $250 

 

 Awards Banquet 
o Agenda ?  (will Present last years)- will present at next board meeting. 
o Grizzly Plaques 
o Food - dish to pass?  Armstrong ? pig and chickens 
o Achievement awards Agenda?(will Present last years) 

 

 Singlet update/Return plan 

 Storage room – expenses 

 Freestyle / Greco practice Plan- flyer that needs to be forwarded out.  

Next Board Meeting: Monday March 14 6:15pm 


